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Dawson (development), Barry

From: Olivia Stockdale <olivia@victoriansociety.org.uk>

Sent: 28 October 2020 12:06

To: Planning

Cc: Bond, Catherine

Subject: Heritage Agreement Method Statement for the Historic Building Recording of 

Parkway Tunnel and Cutting

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 

reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Ms Bond, 

 

Thank you for consulting us on the above. We do not wish to comment on this.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Olivia Stockdale 

 

  

Olivia Stockdale 
Conservation Adviser 
The Victorian Society 
1 Priory Gardens 

London W4 1TT   

Telephone 020 8747 5893 
victoriansociety.org.uk 
Sign up for our newsletter! 

  
The Victorian Society is the national charity campaigning for the Victorian and Edwardian historic environment. Registered Charity No. 
1081435. Company limited by guarantee. Registered in England No. 3940996. Registered office as above. This email (and any attachments) is intended solely 
for the individual(s) to whom addressed. It may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. Any statement or opinions therein are not 
necessarily those of The Victorian Society unless specifically stated. Any unauthorised use, disclosure or copying is prohibited. If you have received this email 
in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Security and reliability of the e-mail and attachments are not guaranteed. You must take full 
responsibility for virus checking. 
  

 
 


